
P91. Erection of 2 Dwellinghouses at Inches House, Bellsdyke Road, Larbert
FK5 4EL for Mr John Pollock - P/16/0476/FUL (Continuation)

With reference to Minute of Meeting of the Planning Committee held on 26
October 2016 (Paragraphs P64 refers), Committee (a) gave further
consideration to a report to that meeting by the Director of Development
Services; and (b) considered an additional report by the said Director on an
application for full planning permission for the erection of two dwellinghouses
at Inches House, Bellsdyke Road, Larbert. The consideration of the
application had been continued at the meeting on 26 October 2016 to allow
an inspection of the site by Committee. At the convened meeting on site on 7
November 2016, the meeting had stood adjourned due to there being no
quorum.

Decision

The Committee agreed to continue consideration of this item of
business to allow a further inspection of the site by Committee and
thereafter that the matter be submitted for consideration to a special
meeting of the Committee on 5 December 2016.


